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Thorsten BUEHRMANN
President & CEO

Seven Stars and Stripes, Inc.
The Hamptons

New York

USA

Benalup Casas-Viejas, the 29 of January 2008

Dear Thorsten,

We are delighted to have been reviewed and awarded by Seven Stars and Stripes. They
arc a world-wide highly respected company, and our affiliation brought us outstanding
marketing and pr results next to the fact that we were able to prove an increase of
reservations.

Their team was most professional and thorough, delivered a complete analysis of our
resort with valuable comments, based on their highest criteria, experienced and
inspected our amenities first hand. Our La Table de Philippe restaurant and cuisine
review resulted in an additional award, based on how well we scored. We are proud to
have been honored with these prestigious world-class awards and we look forward to a
long-term relationship with Seven Stars and Stripes. '

Sincerely,

Martpr Schneck
Gefieral Manager
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